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Allison Stegner, chair

The Conservation Committee has been dormant over the last year, but welcomes ideas for new initiatives in the short- and long-term. We continue to maintain avenues of communication with other conservation-related groups in town, including the Greensboro Land Trust and Barr Hill and Long Pond committees.
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Respectfully submitted,
Allison Stegner
